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Greetings!


The Geodetic Engineers of the Philippines, Inc. – South Luzon Area will hold its 38th Annual Assembly on November 11 & 12,
2022 at the Novotel Manila Araneta City. The theme “GEODETIC ENGINEERS: DOing its Mission, moviNG for its vision and
gOing through its Road Map” was adopted as we pursue our individual and societal purpose and better ourselves accordingly on
all aspects, so together we can take part in achieving excellence in our profession.


In our utmost desire to immortalize this event, may we request your office to furnish us a whole page of your message together
with your latest 2”x 2” colored photograph not later than Sept. 15, 2022 to supplement the contents of our souvenir magazine.
We have attached a copy of the tentative program for your reference.


-- 

GEP-NCR
gep_ncr@yahoo.com
0917-591-3459/0948-7322264

"The content of this e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and are intended solely for addressee. This
transmission is sent in trust, for the sole purpose of delivery to the intended recipient. If you have received this transmission in
error, any use, reproduction or dissemination of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, kindly
notify immediately the sender by replying to this e-mail or you may delete this message and its attachment/s, if any."
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